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Taverham High School, a limited company registered in England and Wales under company number 08204680 

 

 25 May 2021 

Dear Parent/Carer 

As we approach the half term break, I would like to remind you of my letter circulated on 24 March 2021, 
encouraging your child to test themselves at home twice a week throughout the holiday, including the day 
before or morning of the return to school. This is one measure we can take to help keep our community 
safe. 

Reporting Test Results 
Please report the results of each test to the school using the following link, which will also allow you to 
order more test kits if needed: 
Report results to school & order additional test kits 

You also need to report the result of the tests to the Department of Education: 
Report results to DoE  

Should your child require a test kit please order it using the link above and recording their last lateral flow 
test they carried out. 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Ms C Dallas 
Headteacher 
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